We lhvite Vou,

To attend an important meeting on the topic of:

Colorado, Cannabis, and Opioids
The Aftermath of Legalized

MARIJUANA

Saturday, April 6, 2019 | 4:00 PMm

Peoria Public Library Auditorium
107 N.E. Monroe, Peoria, IL

Youhe invited to fear
Dr. Kenneth Finn, MD

Dr. Finn is Board Certified in Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation and
Board Certified in Pain Medicine & Pain Management.

He serves on the American Board of Pain Medicine and on the Executive
Board & Exam Council. He is a clinical instructor at the University of Colorado,
Colorado Springs Medical Branch. He has a practice in Pain Medicine in
Colorado Springs, Colorado.

FOR MORE INFORMATION:

Contact Dr. Ray Bertino
Rebertino@comcast.net | 309 256-8992




